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Comments: I do not support this policy. I believe that fixed anchors are compatible with wilderness areas. The

MRA described here would make fixed anchor instillation and maintenance essentially impossible as the Forest

Service would not have the resources to analyze every anchor placement. 

 

Fixed anchors are an important part of wilderness climbing, limiting them would limit climbers ability to interact

with the wilderness that we cherish. 


